

# Roundtable Meeting 2016 01

Volunteering Facilitator: Bernard Sfez

## Recording

- <http://recordings.blindsidenetworks.com/citadelrock/d559965849921585c1849af03b7a51638700d979-1453400613919/presentation>

## When

Thursday, January 21, 2016 at 19:00:00 UTC time (click for time zone in your city)

## What


See [Webinars](#) for a detailed description.

## Where

<http://live.tiki.org>

## Topics

### 1st hour quick news

- Branching Tiki15 by the end of January start of February (fosdem may interact).
- Planning Tiki15 release.
  - To be complete prior initiate the release process. How to release#Requirements
  - Release Scope
  - Team
  - [Removals](#)
  - [Updates](#)
- Fosdem preparation status
- Fosdem Ideas
  - E.G. What we should try and see, i.e.
    - Composer - why does it keep causing us such grief? 

### Second hour, longer topics

- New features coming in Tiki15
  - JB can introduce
    - [File Gallery Upload Improvements](#)
    - [File Gallery Batch Upload Improvements](#)
    - [Plugin Tour](#)
  - Zend Framework 2?
  - BSfez can introduce

- Piwik integration into Tiki
  - [Piwik plugin](#)
    - First demo
    - Security concern (token/private page)
  - Plan to integrate into the admin panels
- Addons/Marketplace
  - [Addons](#) doc page says that they will be ready before the Tiki 15 release.
    - any pending discussion/decision to make?
    - any public url/demo to showcase?

## Chat log

## Pages related to this one

One page links to [Roundtable Meeting 2016 01](#)

- [Roundtable Meetings](#)